
 

Fern Hill School PSA Christmas Fundraising 

The PSA is proud to announce our 2018 Christmas Raffle is underway! 

The raffle is a key element of our fundraising efforts and we are very grateful to local businesses and 
individuals for the prizes that have been donated. Tickets are £1 each and every child in the school has been 
sent home with 5 tickets which we hope you will be able to buy yourselves or sell to friends and family.  

This year the raffle prizes include an array of generous vouchers and donations to our Christmas hampers: 
 

£150 John Lewis voucher from the PSA 
 

£50 Amazon voucher from Curchods  Sonorro DAB digital radio from LASYL Audio Visual  
 

£200 travel voucher for Thames Travel 
 

 £50 salon voucher from Ben Forrest of Ham Parade 

£50 voucher from Wafflemeister  £40 from Sainsbury’s 
£30 from The Palm Centre in Ham  £25 from Jojo Maman Bebe 
A term’s lessons at Playball  One night’s bed and breakfast at the Queen’s Head 
A boiler service from Tom Davis  A half term of lessons at Dance Direction 
Four cinema tickets from Odeon  Four cinema tickets to a screening at Raven’s Ait 
A voucher from Bevan’s Butchers  A voucher from Pick of the Bunch 
 

 A children’s book hamper from The Expressive Child, independent speech and language therapy team 
based in Walton on Thames 

 Family tickets to vist the following local attractions: Ham House, The London Wetland Centre, 
Bocketts Farm, Hobbledown, London Museum of Water and Steam & Snakes and Ladders 

 Vouchers for restaurants and cafes including The Boaters Inn, Peppe’s Restaurant, The Norbiton, 5 
Guys, Costa on Ham Parade, The Flying Cloud Café, Cake Walk Patisserie, Café 139 and Monty’s 
Restaurant 

 Vouchers from DanceForce, MA Pilates and Camp England and Tennis England holiday camps 
 Vouchers from Masquerade holiday workshops, Craft Room Kingston, Wendy’s Workshop and three 

photography studios 
 Products from Disney, John Lewis, Ham Pantry, PMG Schoolwear, a dozen bottles of wine from Ken 

Johnson (Artie and Addison’s grandpa), Arbonne products from Wendy Holmes and many, many more 
with more prizes added all the time!      

 
Where to return your tickets and payment 

 
The PSA team will be outside the KS1 gate at both pick-up and drop-off every day during the week of 
December 10th to collect your raffle ticket stubs plus payment and to sell extra tickets to those who would like 
them.  Alternatively, please post your stubs and payment via the postbox at the school office and if you are 
unable to sell or purchase the tickets please return them so they can be redistributed.    

 
The raffle will be drawn in our Large Hall at 4.30pm during the fair on the 14th and as always winners will be 
notified, so even if you can’t make the fair, please buy as many tickets as you are able. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there and good luck! 
 
Fern Hill PSA 


